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Mueller Refrigeration LLC is announcing a design change to the ¼ flare seal cap included on the ball 
valve product line.   

The redesigned cap will have visible differences to the current product offering: 

• Thicker wall to align with higher pressures for the CYCLEMASTER® Ball Valve product line 
• More knurl area providing larger gripping surface to make cap installation/removal easier 

 
Current offering          Redesign  

 

Targeted implementation for this change is Q1 2021.   

For additional information, please contact your local Mueller Refrigeration sales representative or 
Customer Service at 800-251-8983. 


